LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88STH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 13, 2023
TO: Honorable J. M. Lozano, Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB183 by Gates (Relating to the dissolution by petition of a municipal management district; making
conforming changes related to ship channel security districts.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The fiscal implications cannot be determined at this time because the number of petitions seeking to dissolve
municipal management districts that would qualify under the bill's proposed threshold is unknown.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, BC, DPE
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